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Annex 3, Paper 1 
Projected outturn to the year end – Operational Plan 

 
 
 
1. Forecasts for the coming three quarters indicate delivery of operational plan 

expenditure within the revised budget. Only £238k of the budget for peatland 
restoration remains unallocated at present. Discussions with the peatland team in 
recent weeks reflect a positive upturn in projects being taken forward by land 
managers in partnership with the team and a significant reduction in the projected 
level of forecast underspend. There is potential that remaining finance will be 
required to offset cost increases in committed, contracted projects. 

 
 


